


If an investigation is conducted, upon completion of that investigation you will be notified of the 
results in writing. Please note that a copy of this letter is being sent to your union representative, 
Nancy Kaczmarek. You may wish to discuss this matter with your union representative or legal 
counsel. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Antonio Bernardo 
Dean and John E. Anderson Chair in Management 
 
 
cc: Office of the Vice Chancellor for Academic Personnel 
 Labor Relations 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




